From: Santos, Virgil (UTC) 
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 9:11 AM
To: Carnes, Rae Lynn (UTC); Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)
Cc: Bate, Sharyn (UTC)
Subject: fyi - Annual Report



Just spoke with Jeffrey Gunter, Royal Communications, LLC, per our conversation, the address and telephone number (19406 NE 181st St. Woodinville, WA 98077, tel: 509-855-7001), still current and aware of the annual report.


Thanks,

Virgil Santos
Administrative Assistant
Telecommunications Section
Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1280


